Subject: Re: Approval of F-1
Date: 1/4/2019 3:56:45 PM Eastern Standard Time

From: WG o mail.com

To: paultshane@aol.com

Hi Mr. Paul Shane,

How are you? To be honest, I am shocked right rrow. I feel that I cannot even type. God!!!!!!, we make that
happen. I am really really happy. In this situation, first, I have to say thanks to you. I really really thanks what
you have done to me. I am so so happy. there is no any words can explain my feeling Again, thanks so much for
your help, really. Thus, Okay, what should I do right now. I am going to contact the school right now. Do you
think I need to meet you in person or call you? I can do both. Again, I really appreciate your help from my
bottom of my heart. hopefully, I can meet you soon.

Best

-y

On Fri, Jan 4, 2019 at 11:23 AM <paultshane@aol.com> wrote:
Dear Summer:

I have good news. According to immigration at Boston, your change of status to F-1 has been approved. | suggest you
go to Lesley University and request the DSO to check in sevis if you have been properly recorded start on January 22,
2019. ‘

Regards,
Paul

PAUL T. SHANE

Immigration Attorney,
Independent Law Offices,

Suite 350, One Gateway Center,
300 Washington Street, :
Newton MA 02458-2802, USA

TEL: 617-965-1553

FAX: 616-965-9697

EMAIL: PaulTShane@aol.com
WEBSITE: WWW.PAULSHANE.COM

In a message dated 11/26/2018 3:11:11 PM Eastern Standard Time, wm writes:

Thanks a lot!

‘On Mon, Nov 26, 2018 at 9:17 AM <paultshane@aol.com> wrote:
Higgpr:

You can say F-1 pending.

Regards,

Paul

PAUL T. SHANE




